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Building Systems and Sustainability Sub-Committee Meeting - 7/18/16

1. Reviewed the last meetings notes with the only addition of adding 'healthy' to the
list of 100 year building priorities.

2. Reviewed the quality of control and the DOE approach to project quality results.
The two committees agreed that there was value to formulate a 'owners
reserve' to fund additional unforeseen project needs.  The quality control
process as defined  by the DOE is acceptable to the two committees.

3. Committee involvement throughout the process would be a desired outcome to
carry the quality objectives forward and ensure that quality is maintained.

4. The building systems and sustainability sub-committees would like to stay together
for the future and be willing to accept new members.

5. PDT reviewed the latest building plan.  A concept model will enable a first pass at
the energy model which is anticipated to be presented at the next meeting.


